



Reopening Guidelines - February 2021 

Participation/Registration

• You have to register each family member coming to the service via PCC 

website, or Church Center App (let staff know if you cannot register)

• 75 registrations in adult worship; 5 in babies; 8 in toddlers&twos; 10 in 

preschool; 15 in K-2nd grade; and 15 in 3rd-5th grade

• If you do arrive and we have reached capacity, you will be asked to join us again 

another Sunday

• Registration will begin on Mondays at 10:00am and close on Sundays at 9:00am

• This will be how it works prior to each Sunday service


Check In

• Check in is mandatory for adults and kids; adults will check in at the 

auditorium's double glass doors and kids will be checked in under the 
breezeway connecting the main building to the education building


• Upon arrival, temp will be taken as you check in at the designated check in 
stations


• If you have a temperature of 100.4 or higher, we you will be respectfully asked to 
exit the facilities.


• Greeters available with hand sanitizer as you walk into the auditorium aft check 
in; children will get hand sanitizer before they enter their classrooms; masks are 
not required but will be available if requested


• Family units are encouraged to sit together leaving two chairs empty between 
family units


During Service

• Observe social distancing guidelines: limit physical contact; cough and sneeze 

into elbow

• An offering bucket will no longer be passed but will be available on the welcome 

table near check in; online giving will continue to be encouraged

• When communion is offered, we will provide prepackaged communion elements


After Service

• Please exit the auditorium promptly so we can prepare for Abundant Life and 

feel free to socialize outside in parking lot 

• If you have kids in kids ministry, please pick them up promptly and follow the 

one way directional signs to exit the building




Kids Ministry

• If you miss out on registration. the Gospel Project curriculum and activities will 

continue to be posted online


Online Services

• If you miss out on registration or do not feel comfortable attending, you are still 

a vital part of this ministry and we want to serve you faithfully.

• You can also watch the service live on our PCC Facebook or Youtube page. It 

will start on Sundays at 9:30am

• As mentioned above, kids ministry activities will continue to be posted online

• To keep everyone well informed of all activities, events, and programs, we will 

continue posting this information on our website and social media pages


Precautions Taken

• In an effort to keep us all healthy and safe and to prepare the facility for 

reopening, we have brought in a third party cleaning service. They will come in 
weekly to clean and sanitize all bathrooms, classrooms, hallways, and 
auditorium.


• Hand sanitizer will be readily available.


NOTE: These guidelines and expectations are tentative and will be reviewed and 
adjusted as we continue the reopening of church activities and facilities.


